
Working Together! 

About two weeks ago, 
Miguel came for the first 
time to the church service 
in Iglesia Bautista 
Redención. When the 
invitation was given, 
Miguel gave his heart to 
Jesus. Praise the Lord!

This month, the Iglesia 
Bautista Palabra de Vida 
had an evangelistic revival. 
Praise the Lord for the 
attendance each night and 
first time visitors that came 
each night. 

Contact us!

Email: 
wises2nicaragua@gmail.com

WISES2NICARAGUA 
“Being confident of this very thing, that he which hath begun a good work in you 

will preform it until the day of Jesus Christ. Phil. 1:6

Continuing to Grow! 
Since our last prayer letter (March 2024), the Lord has done 
wonderful things and has blessed the churches greatly.  The 
work in Los Manguitos continues to grow through the efforts 
of street preaching and door-to-door visitation.  We are seeing 
more and more people sit outside their homes to hear the 
gospel message.  We are still praying that the Lord will break 
their hardened hearts and that they will be saved.  We praise 
the Lord for the ones who are coming and are hearing the 
gospel. 

The Lord has blessed us with a new missionary couple who is 
starting a work in Santa Teresa Carazo, Nicaragua.  Brother 
Marlon and his wife have obeyed the Lord’s calling and have 
gone to this town to plant a church.  They have seen ten 
people saved and their first church service was Sunday, May 4.

Throughout the month of April and the first two Sundays of 
May, the Lord has blessed Iglesia Bautista Redención with 
many first-time visitors. The Iglesia Bautista Palabra de Vida 
is experiencing growth in both the youth and Sunday school 
ministries.

We look forward to see how the Lord will continue to work in 
all the areas of ministry here in Nicaragua.  Thank you for 
your faithful prayers and support. 
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